Pierz Music News 7

...IN THE BAND ROOM

Our 9-12 Bands had incredible performances at Contest! They both received Superior ratings! Congratulations to both of these groups and all the students on all your hard work! The 7-8 bands also had an incredible experience at the CMBDA Middle School Festival! They received great reviews and feedback from the clinicians! All of our students had a magnificient performance at Band-O-Rama! Thank you to all who attended. Our Jazz I Ensemble also recently attended the UMD Jazz Festival and had an awesome experience! They are now busy preparing for contest and the Eau Claire Jazz Fest!

...IN THE CHOIR ROOM

All 5th – 12th grade choir students put on a WONDERFUL concert together on March 11th. They performed a piece all together at the end, which was so cool to hear! Now, with only 6.5 weeks until our final concerts of the year, singers are getting into the swing of rehearsing the last music they'll sing this year. High school students are also beginning preparations for small group contest in April!

UPCOMING DATES

- Happy "Music in Our Schools" Month!
- April 16th Band Small Group Contest at Sauk Centre
- April 24th Choir Small Group Contest at Sauk Centre
- May 5th Music in the Park at the Pierz Golf Course

SAVE THE DATE

The Pierz Bands along with New Prague High School and one more high school band will be performing the National Anthem at the Minnesota Twins game on May 15!

CONTACT US

jpohland @pierzschools.org 320-468-6458 ext. 1433 sotremba@pierzschools.org 320-468-6458 x 1432



PHOTOS FROM CONCERTS/FESTIVALS



